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---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: "Scott Evans" <Scott.Evans@brisbane.qld.gov.au> 
To: < bqmanager@bq.org.au>, "Murdoch, Paul" <Paul.Murdoch@dva.gov.au> 
Date: Tue, 14 Aug 2007 09:15:43 +1000 
Subject: Timber Bridge Closure - Riverwalk [TO BE CLASSIFIED]  
Hi, 

  

I have been contacted regarding the closure of the timber bridge linking the Botanical Gardens to the Eagle 
St Boardwalk (pic attached) for maintenance repairs. 

  
These works are being conducted by the Stamford Plaza Hotel from Monday 20th August to Saturday 25th 

August. All the wooden planks across the bridge will be replaced.  
  

Stamford Plaza have agreed to undertake the work between 8:00am and 4:30pm and will ensure the bridge 

is open during the other times. While the works are being undertaken, a detour will be in place guiding 
cyclists from the Eagle St Boardwalk along Margaret St and Edward St to the Botanical Gardens.  

  
The Stamford Plaza Hotel can be contacted on (07) 3221 1999 for any concerns regarding the works when 

they have commenced. 

  
In addition, can you please inform your members not to lock their bicycles to the bridge as of next Monday 

to allow the maintenance works to occur. 
  

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

  
Regards, 

  
Scott Evans 

Project Officer Active Transport 

Transport and Traffic Branch 
Brisbane City Council 

P: (07) 3403 5709 
F: (07) 3403 4225 
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